
 

together. 
WE CAN END HIV IN OUR COMMUNITIES ONCE & FOR ALL 

 
Apply to become a Commission member at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COHMembershipApp 
For application assistance, call (213) 738-2816 or email hivcomm@lachiv.org 

 

The February 6, 2024 Standards & Best Practices 
(SBP) Committee meeting has been CANCELLED.   

 
We look forward to seeing you at the next  

meeting scheduled for March 5, 2024.  

**NOTICE OF CANCELLATION** 
 

STANDARDS & BEST PRACTICES 
(SBP) COMMITTEE 

Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 6, 2024 
10am-12:00pm (PST)  

 

 

Visit us online: http://hiv.lacounty.gov 
Get in touch: hivcomm@lachiv.org 

Subscribe to the Commission’s Email List: 
https://tinyurl.com/y83ynuzt 
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